Mackenzie V&.“Qy Environmental Impact Review Board

0@909

Kevin McCormick

Chief, Northern Conservation
Environment Canada
Yellowknife, NT X1A 1E2

May 30, 2006

Dear Mr. McCormick:

RE: Notification pursuant to the requirements of subsection 79(1) of the Species at Risk

Act (SARA).

Please be advised that the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board, as the
authority responsible to conduct an environmental assessment for Paramount Resources Ltd —
SDL 8 2-D Geophysical Program, has determined this proposed project is taking place in an area
that is in the range of the Boreal Caribou, a listed species under SARA.

The proposed project is subject to an environmental assessment under the Mackenzie Valley
Resource Management Act. Additional information about the environmental assessment is
available through on our website:

http://mveirb.nt.ca/registry/index.php?btn=Search&active_flag=&company_id=17&project_id=29

If you have any questions please feel free to call the contact for this environmental assessment:
Patrick Duxbury, pduxbury@mveirb.nt.ca, 867-766-7062.

Sincerely, e
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Mary Tapsell 4
Manager, Environmental Impact Assessment
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